TO OUR VALUED
CLIENTS

Thank you for your patience and
consideration while we implement our new
measures to protect our clinic famtly from
COVID-19.
We strive to keep our clients and our team
healthy and safe during this time, and we
greatly appreciate your contribution.

Thank you for your understanding.
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